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Our key focus is helping Streetwear 
brands  which  are  inspired  by  the 
circle  of  brands  above.  Garment 
creation beyond basic blank-printing 
and  more  attention  to  the 
intricacies  and  detail  of  garment 
design,  with  respect  to  the 
Streetwear approach.



 

Simply  put,  we  exist  to  help  tell 
your brands’ story. Our value comes 
not only from our design capability, 
but the ability to tailor a piece to 
your  brand,  specifically.  This 
includes  multiple  factors  such  as 
fabric  choices,  trims,  pattern 
drape, fit & proportion, the use of 
graphics etc.



 

       WORK HIGHLIGHT 
Some previously carried-out projects



DUFO CLOTHING 

 

DUFO  Clothing  is  a  Dallas-based 
Start-up  Streetwear  brand,  with  a 
minimal  approach  to  design  (while 
paying  respect  to  the  use  of 
graphics  in  Streetwear).  Our  work 
for  them  was  focused  on  creating 
foundational  pieces  and  technical 
packs  for  launch,  using  Streetwear 
staples:  Varsity  jackets,  cargo 
pants and hoodies.



SOLAR 

 

SOLAR is an Amsterdam-based start-up 
streetwear  brand,  which  aims  to 
capture the essence of the youth in 
The Netherlands. With pure focus on 
adapting Streetwear staples to their 
design language, our work for SOLAR 
ensured  attention  was  paid  to  the 
overall  fit/size  of  the  garments, 
graphic placements and brand concept 
ideation,  all  encompassed  in  an 
industry standard technical pack.



GO FASTER GARMENTS 
 
 

GO FASTER GARMENTS is a London-based 
Streetwear brand. Our work for them 
was  purely  focused  on  3d  garment 
visualisation  and  avatar 
manipulation for marketing purposes. 
Being  able  to  visualise  already 
existing garments for digital use is 
a  heavily-underestimated  aspect  of 
garment design.



 

Some Accessory Design Work



 

Technical eyewear study. 2022 Hermes ‘Kelly’ Bag remodel. 2022 Jumbo Silver Necklace. 2022

Puffer Bag concept. 2021Eyewear Study. 2022Jumbo Chunky Gold necklace. 2022

Asymmetric flip bag. 2021 Asymmetric flip bag 2. 2021 Classic flip bag. 2021
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